
 
 
 
 

Date: 17/05/2017 

Core CCR Fallback Procedures Proposal 

 

Announcement: Publication of Consultation Report for Fallback Procedures Proposal 
within Core CCR  

 

Dear Market Participant, 

The public consultation for Fallback Procedures Proposal within Core CCR ended on April 27th at 
00:00 CEST. The Core CCR TSOs analyzed the received responses and assembled all views in 
a Consultation Report, available on the ENTSO-E website within the Core CCR dedicated section 
(https://www.entsoe.eu/major-projects/network-code-implementation/cacm/core-
ccr/Pages/default.aspx)as well as on some individual TSO websites. 

On May 17th, the Core CCR TSOs submitted the Proposal to the Core CCR NRAs. This document 
is available on the ENTSO-E website within the Core CCR dedicated section as well.   

The Core CCR NRAs’ approval is expected by November 2017.  

Best regards, 

The Core CCR TSOs 


